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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

The Year 5/6 show is on Monday 7th July 2025 at 1.45pm and 6.00pm with the dress rehearsal in 

front of the school on Friday 4th July.  

 

The show is called Aladdin Trouble. The Year 6 children have all been given parts in the show. The 

Year 5’s are expected to be in both performances as they are in the choir and some are playing small 

roles. 

 

Tickets are available for 50p each, which covers costs and are available from the school office. Due to 

the number of children involved, tickets will be limited to 2 per child per performance with a reserve list 

for any extra tickets.  Please buy your tickets (please pay for any reserves required) before Monday 30th 

June as we will be opening the reserve list on Tuesday 1st July. 

 

We hope you can come along to this enjoyable event. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Anderson and Mr O Moore 

Year 5/6 Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Summer Concert 2025 – Aladdin Trouble 

 

Name……………………..……………………………………………… Class…………………………….. 

 

 

Monday 7th July          1.45pm ………………………tickets  6.00pm ……..……………tickets 

 

 

RESERVE TICKETS   1.45pm ……………………...tickets   6.00pm …………....……tickets 
 


